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Fri 3rd Feb 

Parents / Carers  

Coffee Morning 

 

Weds 8th Feb 

Choir to attend  

Young Voices in Sheffield 

 

Fri 10th Feb 

Always Assembly 

2.45pm 

 

Fri 10th Feb 

School Closes for half term 

 

Mon 20th Feb 

School Closed for 

 Staff Training Day 

 

Tues 21st Feb 

School re-opens 

 

Thursday 2nd March 

World Book Day 

 

Wednesday 15th March 

Mother’s Day Stall  

 

Friday 17th March  

Red Nose Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
I hope that you’ve now had chance to read our                
OUTSTANDING Ofsted report. 

We are delighted that we’ve been awarded the top grade in 
all areas during our latest Ofsted inspection. This fantastic 
accolade reflects the dedication and hard work of our       
governors, staff, children and all our school community. 

I’m thrilled that Ofsted could see the lengths that we go to, 
to ensure that we provide a first-rate education to all our 
children and that we are living our mission statement of 
‘Promoting excellence within a caring, Christian  community.’ 

And yes, we will be getting a banner!   

Mrs K. Smith 

Executive Headteacher 



Coffee Morning — Friday 3rd February 

Page 2 

 

 

 

 

Dear God, 

Please give me the 
strength to endure this 

situation, and to find the 
blessings and lessons 

that it contains. 
 

Please give me the     
endurance to continue 

ahead. 
 

Please guide my 
thoughts, words and   

actions, so that I walk 
your path of peace and 

love. 

Amen 

 

Golden Book Assembly 

We are delighted to be able to invite our parents / carers into 
school to celebrate our children’s achievements in our Golden Book 
Assemblies.  Attendance  at these assemblies is by invite only,  as 
we need to limit the  number of people in our hall to adhere to fire 
regulations.  You will receive a text message inviting you to attend if 
your child is receiving an award.  Unfortunately we can only allow 
one person to attend for each child who is to receive an award.  

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation in this matter. 

 

Next Friday (3rd February) we will be hosting 
our coffee morning. All parents/carers are   
welcome. We will have free tea, coffee and cake 
available. We will have a school nurse available 
that morning so if you have any health concerns 
you wish to discuss please come along. Any    
parents without health concerns are also      

welcome! We are hosting these events as a way of supporting any of 
our families to get to know each other and to have the opportunity 
to chat to Mrs Jocelyn or Mrs Brearley (with the added bonus of 
having cake!). We hope to see you then.  

Friday 3rd February 9am-10am 

 

You may be aware that the National Education Union is 
planning strike action, which potentially will take place 
on 1st February, 28th February, 15th and 16th March 
in our area.  The strike action is happening nationally 
due to a dispute between the unions and the           
government over teachers’ pay, and not because of any 
issues at our school. 

As it currently stands, school is planning to stay open on the        
intended strike days.  Please note that this situation could change if 
other teaching unions decide to re-ballot.  We will continue to keep 
you informed if there any updates regarding the proposed strikes.  
Information will be sent as soon as possible to assist parents /   
carers. 

NEU Strike Action 
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We keep our children safe by . . . . . 

. . . . . . asking our families to speak to their children about Stranger Danger. We want our children 
to know that school is a safe place so if they feel worried or unsure of anyone outside our grounds, 
they can always come to us.  

 

Dental & Eyesight checks 

Just like we encourage our families to ensure children get their teeth checked at the    
dentist every 6 months, we encourage you to get your child’s eyesight checked annually.  
Pupils eyesight is usually checked as they enter school in Reception Class but it is not 
checked in school after this time.   Having a child’s eyesight checked at the opticians is 
free.  

 

Polite requests 

Earrings 

We have noticed quite a few children have had their ears pierced recently. Please can we ask that 
all parents/carers ensure that any children with their ears pierced are able to safely remove them 
for PE or swimming or ensure that they are covered. Swimming caps or swimming head bands are 
advised. As swimming is a statutory element of the National Curriculum we must ensure that the      
children attend these lessons. Thank you for your cooperation with this.  

Expensive items 

Some children have started bringing in expensive water bottles. We encourage our pupils not to 
bring in expensive items from home as these can easily be lost or damaged in a very busy classroom. 
I am politely asking that parents consider not sending their child in with an expensive water bottle 
or pencil case to avoid any unnecessary upset should they become damaged as they can easily be 
knocked off a table. School will not be held accountable for any lost or damaged goods.  

Year 5 Swimming after February Half Term 

Please note after half term 

Class Germany will go swimming on a Monday   

& Class France will go swimming on Wednesday. 
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FREE for FSM, Foster Children,  
Looked After Children or those on EHC Plan  
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We have vacancies at our Infant School for a Catering Manager and  an Administrative       

Assistant.  Please see the adverts below.  Full details can be found on our website, 
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